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Tuesday 3rd October 2023 

 

 
One Humanity Shower Bus Inc. 
PO Box 490, 
Ballarat Central VIC 3350 

 

Dear Trish, 

On behalf of the One Humanity Shower Bus, I would like to thank the college community of 
St Francis Catholic College Melton for their charitable donation.  

Your generous support will help us continue in our mission to provide hope and dignity to the 
homeless people of Ballarat, through the provision of hygiene services. 

Thank you again for your support! 

 

Sincerely, 

Karen Neil 

Secretary 
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